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June 4, 2019

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about deportation. The US is a nation of immigrants

who are on average more entrepreneurial, more law abiding, more working

age and more interesting than the US born. Demonizing them has been

among your most destructive blows against this country. Around DACA

the House has now stepped up to your vicious challenge with a bill to

normalize dreamers’ status. Your attacks on even younger children are

again mounting with comments supporting your horrific past separations

and a long strategy to expel whole families, traumatizing children for a

lifetime and terrorizing communities around the country. This extensive

plan involved increasing arrests, fast-tracking removal orders, purging any

officials with a shred of decency and now pushing plans through Acting

Director Morgan to banish whole families from the interior of the country.

Please assure me that you will back the House DACA bill and fire Acting

Director Morgan.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our welcoming society.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


